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FUN IN KINDY
Kindergarten students enjoy participating in art groups every week. 

Students are using a range of creative materials to make various artworks. We are making
puppets, painting and creating animal and plant images, as well as  looking at the Artist Piet
Mondrian.
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Sue White
Early Stage 1 Assistant Co-ordinator - Kindergarten S
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